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From: Gary Housden <gary.housden@ryedale.gov.uk> 

Sent: 04 November 2021 11:00

To: Maria Boyce <maria.b@arkleboyce.co.uk>

Cc: Alan Goforth <alan.goforth@ryedale.gov.uk>; Rachael Balmer <rachael.balmer@ryedale.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Planning Permission Ref: 19/00550/MFUL - Blacksmiths Cottage, Unit 4C, Home Farm, Braygate Street, Swinton, Malton, YO17 6QT

Hi Maria

Thank you for your email and I apologise for the slight delay in response .

Prior to responding I had sought the views of Alan Goforth who had dealt with the original application and also from Rachael Balmer  who has dealt with similar

proposals over the last few months.

In short we are happy with the approach you have proposed to take in relation to the  marketing of the Local Occupancy Unit.

I trust that this email response is sufficient for your purposes.

Regards

Gary Housden

From: Maria Boyce [mailto:maria.b@arkleboyce.co.uk] 

Sent: 04 November 2021 10:51

To: Gary Housden <gary.housden@ryedale.gov.uk>; Alan Goforth <alan.goforth@ryedale.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Planning Permission Ref: 19/00550/MFUL - Blacksmiths Cottage, Unit 4C, Home Farm, Braygate Street, Swinton, Malton, YO17 6QT

Hi Gary/Alan,

I wondered if you had a chance to review the attached letter?

Alan – apologies, I did not send this onto you first time, but the client has asked if one of you can review and let us know your thoughts.

Kind regards, Maria

From: Maria Boyce 

Sent: 18 October 2021 13:00

To: gary.housden@ryedale.gov.uk

Cc: RICHARD DALES <rdales8655@aol.com>; James Marshall <jrmarshall@MarshallCDP.com>

Subject: Planning Permission Ref: 19/00550/MFUL - Blacksmiths Cottage, Unit 4C, Home Farm, Braygate Street, Swinton, Malton, YO17 6QT

Dear Gary,

We intend to start marketing the Local Occupancy Unit for the above permission shortly. Please see attached letter and valuations confirming our proposed approach to the intended marketing

price. Can you confirm you are happy with this and that it meets RDCs expectations?

I appreciate you are busy, but a prompt reply would be very much welcomed.

Kind regards, Maria

Maria Boyce BA (Hons) Dip TP MRTPI

For and on behalf of

M:  +44 (0) 779 561 5389

W: www.arkleboyce.co.uk

Studio 9, Matthew Murray House, 97 Water Ln, Leeds, LS11 5QN

21 Woodstock Street, Mayfair, London W1C 2AP

VIRUSES: You are strongly advised to check all attached files for viruses etc. prior to installing the information contained therein onto your

system.  ARKLEBOYCE ARCHITECTS LTD. do not accept any responsibility for any damage arising from viruses or their faults, or any consequential loss or damage arising from the use of these files.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND LEGAL LIABILITY WAIVER: The content of this email and any attachments are CONFIDENTIAL and may contain privileged information. If you are not the addressee it may be UNLAWFUL for
you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise use the information contained herein. The content of the message and or attachments may not reflect the view and opinions of the originating company or any party it is
representing.
If you are NOT the intended recipient then please email back to: info@arkleboyce.co.uk

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail


